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Arrowhead Properties chairman steps down

Property loan stock company Arrowhead Properties said on Thursday, 18 June, Taffy Adler had stepped down as
chairman of its board. But Arrowhead said Adler would remain on the board as an independent non-executive director.
Independent non-executive director Matthew Nell would replace Taffy Adler as chairman of the board.
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